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Monday, May 23, 2011 "

To Whom it may concern:

As a developer of many years | have found that a very key ingredient to success is to
select a highly competent General Contractor for the construction of one's projects.
Currently | am working on a 15 million dollar, 28 suite, 5 star boutique Coastal Resort
Hotel in San Diego county, California. We have selected On The Level General
Contractors Inc. for the coordination, and installation of a 31,000 square foot two-story
multi-unit modular project .

These buildings are to be in modular form built off site in a factory, and delivered in

various components to the site and crane set, installed and finished by On The Level.
Given the situation of our site being on a Lagoon in a very sensitive environmental zone
we feel confident that the amount of up front work that On The Level has completed to

date has provided us with the assurances necessary for the completion of a successful
project

There work to date has been extremely professional, and this has assured us that all of
the details have been taken into consideration, and given there record of successful

installations of modular's within our market area, we are pleased to move ahead with
them as the market improves, and we look forward to a quality project delivered on time.

Rgémw Submitted,

IFD{a/n Reedy r Reedy.
ounder, owner & Project Manager
Surfers Point LLC
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